8/1/25, 8:20 AM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - 8th Street TR

STATE OF

COLORADO Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

8th Street TR

John McFarland <jmcfarland31@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 31, 2025 at 7:07 AM
To: "Gagnon - DNR, Nikie" <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Nikie,

We would like to request a 30 day extension for the TR for the 8th Street Pit, also you mentioned you could send a current
weed management plan you have for us to look at. That would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Jim.
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